
DWR closes for the holidays

 

What a year it has been! Thank you for your support and friendship and how wonderful to see the live events
industry flourishing.

Please take note of the DWR closing dates for the holidays and our contact details in the case of an emergency.

Merry Christmas. We hope that you will enjoy this time and that it will be another good year in 2024.
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